
Webinar: Perspectives on Starter Interrupt & GPS
Tracking Technology - State of the Law, Investigations,
and Best Practices

June 22, 2017  |  

New Jersey recently enacted a law governing the installation and use of starter interrupt

and GPS technology. Federal regulators like the FTC and the CFPB have expressed an

interest, through investigations or examinations, in the installation and use of starter

interrupt and GPS technology.

Join Hudson Cook attorneys Eric Johnson, Nikki Munro, and Erik Kosa as they examine the

current state of the law, FTC and CFPB activities related to the installation and use of

payment assurance technology, and avoiding UDAP/UDAAPs by adopting best practices.

Hudson Cook, LLP provides articles, webinars and other content on its website from time

to time provided both by attorneys with Hudson Cook, LLP, and by other outside authors,

for information purposes only. Hudson Cook, LLP does not warrant the accuracy or

completeness of the content, and has no duty to correct or update information contained

on its website. The views and opinions contained in the content provided on the Hudson

Cook, LLP website do not constitute the views and opinion of the firm. Such content does

not constitute legal advice from such authors or from Hudson Cook, LLP. For legal advice

on a matter, one should seek the advice of counsel.
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